
P&C EXECUTIVE
COMMITTEE 

The President, Vice-President, Secretary, 
Treasurer and Exec Members who meet once
each term (in addition to the P&C General Meeting) 
and are responsible for driving fundraising on behalf 
of the school, including school events, comms, 
canteen, uniform shop, sponsorship, charity support, 

sustainability, and the Mini-Mos fun run. easy ways 
you can get 

involved 
with the P&C 
and support 
your school 

P&C MEMBER 
Membership is open to all parents,
carers and members of the 
community for $1.00 per year.  
Members are invited to attend the P&C General 
Meetings each term to hear key information from the 
School Principal, ask questions, and join the 
discussions on proposed plans and spending. 

VOLUNTEER
The P&C and the school just can’t 
function without volunteers.  Some 
roles ask for regular time, while others

are one-off.  The types of opportunities we have 
include:  Class Coordinators; Literacy Groups; 
Canteen Volunteers; School Carnival supervision; 
Cake-stall baking, sausage sizzles on polling days.  
Requests for help go out via the weekly
class emails, our FB Group and the Whaler

MINI-MOS
Every year the Mini-Mos fun run is our 
biggest fundraising event and has it’s own 
team of volunteers who work hard to make 
it a success. The Mini-Mos team needs 

people who can provide Event Coordination, Comms/PR, 
Sponsorship, Marketing, Administration and (in non-
Covid years) a team of Course Directors, Marshalls, 

Fair Organisers and more for race day. 

Mosman Public School P&C Association

To find out more about any of the opportunities to get involved, please email us at:  mosmanpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 


